
  

Hello!  

 

My name is Acorn and I am Oakfield Academy’s School Dog. 

I can’t wait to meet you and become friends—I hope you are 

looking forward to meeting me too. 

I know that some people are allergic to dogs, or nervous around 

them—please let Miss Wilkes or the academy office know if this 

is the case. 

Really  looking forward to seeing you in September!! 

 

Love Acorn x  

 


